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One of the highlights of the summer for Residents is the annual trip to 
the Kawanhee Inn on Webb Lake in Weld, Maine. The atmosphere is so 
peaceful, beautiful and serene, while the food is unrivaled anywhere in 
the area.

The Kawanhee Inn was built in the 1920’s by George and Raymond 
Frank, brothers living in Tenafly, New Jersey and Columbus, Ohio. The 
Main Lodge and Cabins were built with on site timber and stand today, 
as they did years ago, a testament to the Frank brother’s hard work and 
ingenuity. From its original Birch decor to the classic hickory furniture, 
the Inn is proud to have maintained its rustic character.

Pictured here are Residents of Schooner enjoying a perfect summer 
evening on the rustic screened porch, where everyone agreed to stay as 
long as they could to soak in the sunset over the mountains and just re-
lax with good company, great food and perfect weather.

Below are pictures taken from the observation tower at the Penobscot 
Narrows Observatory in Belfast, during a recent Schooner day trip. 

 Charlotte Grant to apartment 434
 Phoebe Houston to studio 207
 Jane Lane to studio 203

FABULOUS TRIPS & PHOTOS!

MARK THE DATE...A SCHOONER FALL COOKOUT IS 
SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22ND.

“Dollar Dog Night”, 
  A Schooner favorite!

Enjoying a visit on
the Camden patio  
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AUBURN COMMUNITY BAND PERFORMANCE
In what has become an annual tradition, Schooner 
Estates will host The Auburn Community Band’s 
“Season Finale Performance” on Wednesday, Septem-
ber 1st at 6:30 p.m. in the Center Courtyard. A must 
see event featuring Big Band Sounds, Broadway Show 
Tunes and some old, but not forgotten All American 
Favorites.  Friends and family are invited.  Light re-
freshments will be served.  Hope to see you there!

Schooner residents had a wonderful time on 
Saturday evening, August 21st  The Schooner 
shuttle drove a group to the Franco American 
Heritage Center in Lewiston to see the 
“Chinese Folk Art Ensemble of Boston” per-
form.  All who attended spoke of how great the 
performance was.      

Before the performance, resi-
dents were treated 
to a look at the hot-
air balloons that 
were launched 
from the week-
end’s “Balloon Fes-
tival” in Lewiston.  

AN AMAZING EVENING

Scott Lachance, Schooner Residential Care 
employee, was nominated and chosen as the 
winner of the 2nd quarter, “Excellence in 
Safety Award”.  Scott was chosen because of 
his quick reaction in helping a resident during 
an emergency situation.  Great job Scott!

   SAFETY AWARD WINNER

Schooner residents, 
Lawrence and Marjorie  
Arnold, recently cele-
brated their 65th     
wedding anniversary. 
       Congratulations 
      Lornie and Mardi! 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

The Schooner craft fair will be held in the  
Village Green on Saturday, October 23rd 

from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Claire Keaney, one of our 
Schooner transportation 
drivers, was chosen as 
“Employee of the Month” 
for July! Claire went “above 
& beyond” her normal job 
duties by driving a resident to Portland for an 
emergency medical appointment on the week-
end and a few evenings.  She is always willing 
to help in anyway she can to make the lives of 
our residents easier.  Claire is shown accepting 
a certificate from Mark Prevost.        

   EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

H E A R T W A L K
Schooner Estates Tenants 
and staff are raising money 
for the "American Heart 
Walk" to be held Sunday, 
September 19th at 9:30 a.m. at the Auburn 
River walking trail. Did you know Heart disease 
is the leading cause of death in this country? 
You can help with research and development 
of cures and help to fight this disease. Join the 
team or donate to the cause at Schooner's 
front desk, call Mark at 513-5055. Visit 
www.centralmaineheartwalk.org for more info.


